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LOOKING AHEAD

SAINT CECILIA SCHOOL

Sister Catherine’s

May
26 Memorial Day: School Holiday
27 Favorite Team Day – Pre-K
28 Fancy Day – Pre-K
29 Ascension Thursday: School Liturgy at 10:00 a.m.

WALKATHON!
30 Grade 1 Class Trip; Letter People Parade for Pre-K
30 SCS Night at the Phillies!
June
2 Almost Kindergarteners Day – Pre-K

STRINGS SPRING CONCERT, 7:00 pm in Auditorium
3 Teddy Bear Picnic – Pre-K
4 Wacky Wednesday – Pre-K
5 End-of-Year Celebration, 10:00 a.m.- Pre-K

Beach Day – Kindergarten
6 Kindergarten Closing – 10:00 a.m.
9 – 12 NOON DISMISSAL each day
9 Last Day for Grade 8
10 Grade 8 Dance in the evening 
11 Grade 8 Graduation Mass at 5:00 p.m.
12 Last Day of School: Closing Mass, 10:00 a.m.

NOON DISMISSAL
13 Final Day for Teachers

sistercatherine@stceciliafc.com

May 25, 2025

NEXT LOTTERY DRAWING: 
TUESDAY, May 27

7:00 p.m., Auditorium. 
Jackpot: $29,000

Dear St. Cecilia School Community,

I hope that you had a good Memorial Day weekend!  

We are down to our final days of school.  These are exciting 
days, with the Walkathon, special events for Pre-K, 
Kindergarten, and Grade 8.  Amid all the excitement, we still 
have lots to do.  

Let us work together so that our students will complete 
assignments, study well for their final tests, work well at all 
times, and do and be the best young people that God calls 
them to be! With God, all things are possible! And, together, 
we can do great things! 

God bless you,
Sister Catherine 

MEMORIAL DAY PRAYERS

Heavenly Father, we lift up in prayer today our 

brothers and sisters who have gone before us, 

sacrificing their own lives for the protection and 

safety of others. We are grateful for their service. 

May they inspire us to live selflessly in our own 

lives, as Christ calls us to do. 

On this Memorial Day, we pray for all members of 

the military, especially those who died in service 

to others. May we honor them by loving and 

caring for all those they have left behind. Give 

them strength and strengthen our commitment 

to caring for those who mourn their loss. 

As we pray for those who lost their lives in 

conflict throughout our history, we recognize the 

ongoing war and violence that continues to 

plague humanity in many places, many forms. 

Today, we pray for peace, which those we honor 

today fought valiantly to achieve. 

We pray in gratitude today for all those who have 

worked selflessly to provide security and safety to 

others. Bless them, keep them safe and help them 

to make good decisions. May we emulate their 

courage and bravery. 

In Jesus’s name we pray. Amen
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REMINDERS AND MORE EVENTS
WALKATHON INFORMATION: DATE: THURSDAY, MAY 29 (AFTER THE 10:00 MASS)

Have you created your website for your child to raise donations for the Walkathon? You should have received 
an email to do so.  If you ae unsure how to create the page, please email  stceciliawat@gmail.com
In the meantime, go to our Walkathon website at  https://my.cheddarup.com/me/scs-walk-a-thon-2025
or click the logo below.  You will see the donors, classrooms, and more. Incentives and prizes will be posted 

on the website and emailed home. LOOK FOR MORE DIRECTIONS AND DETAILS FOR THE WALKATHON DAY! 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

Total raised so far: $22, 135 -89% of the goal

Next Challenge: How high can we go by Thursday, May 29 

– the day of the Walkathon!

1st Challenge: Raise $25,000 by the end of the day on May 27th

Science Olympiad: We congratulate our students who participated in the Science Olympiad on Wednesday, May 21. We 
had a great showing of students who won awards.  We are proud of all of our students who met weekly to prepare their 
projects. All of the students learned how to plan, present, and compete with students from other schools. We are grateful
to Ms. Laverty for bringing the Science Olympiad to our school. We are extremely grateful to both Ms. Laverty and Mrs. 
Amons for working with our students each week and being with them throughout the competition! Thank you!!!

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

Spring Concert for Band and Choir: On Wednesday, May 21, we also had our final concert for Band and Choir.  We had a 
packed auditorium! Families and friends were treated to beautiful performances from our Bands (Advanced and Beginner), 
Ensembles, and  Choir.  Thank you to Ms. Brinnel, Mrs. Smith, and Mrs. Moser for their dedication and leadership! Thank you 
to our student performers and thank you, Parents, for supporting our Music Program! We wish Ms. Brinnel the best of luck. 
This was Ms. Brinnel’s last performance with St. Cecilia School.  Next year, she will assume more leadership in the 
Northeastern Music Company, as well as teaching at Temple University! Ms. Brinnel, thank you! You will be MISSED! God 
bless you!

mailto:stceciliawat@gmail.com
https://my.cheddarup.com/me/scs-walk-a-thon-2025
https://my.cheddarup.com/c/scs-walk-a-thon/fundraiser/details?cart
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